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DATE 6 January 1998

TO/DEST. The Chair and Members of Council

FROM/EXP. Commissioner, Social Services Department

SUBJECT/OBJET CITY OF TORONTO INITIATIVE TO RELOCATE
HOMELESS FAMILIES (FOR INFORMATION)

Recently there were reports in the media that the City of Toronto has initiated a process to assist
homeless families, now residing in shelters within the new City of Toronto, to relocate to other
parts of Ontario into permanent housing.

The Social Services Department recently received the attached memorandum from the
Community Services Department of the City of Toronto providing background and an explanation
of this initiative.

To this date, we are not aware of any families who have been relocated to Ottawa-Carleton under
this initiative.
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Social Services Commissioner
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